
monthly newsletter - March 2024

Letter from Ms. Emily
Assistants of the Month

Verse of the month

Best Friends!
Anothen Volcanoes

Our School Support Committee helps us
celebrate teachers and assistants
assistant each month by providing lunch. 

Ms. Ebony is someone everyone should be
friends with.  She is an encourager to her peers
and students and she is extremely dedicated to
the students.  Ebony always has an upbeat
personality that makes her a joy to work with. 

Ms.  Lili is the counterpart to Ebony.  If there is
ever a job that has been missed, you can be
sure that Lili will take care of it without being
asked.  She loves the Foxes class and leads
them in silly games.  She makes the class fun
for everyone.

Camp registration available

I AM THE RESURRECTION AND THE
LIFE. THE ONE WHO BELIEVES IN ME
WILL LIVE, EVEN THOUGH THEY DIE.

JOHN 11:25

We welcome Spring with open arms! 

This is the time of year at Anothen when we
learn to dress in layers! In these days, we
experience winter and summer all in one day!  I
usually enjoy this weather, but please ensure
that your child has a jacket (labeled with their
name) here at school!

March is filled with so many fun school events! I
am so excited for everything we have coming
up.  Please make sure you keep our calendar
handy!  We have finally rescheduled our Fishing
Day!  I can’t wait to see parents and kids getting
to catch our “well trained” fish on March 5th
and 6th!  Children must have an adult with them
to fish!

Finally, We have Spring Break (March 11-14th)
and March 29th off from school for Spring Break
and the Easter holiday.  It’s going to be a busy
month for sure!

-Emily Lyons

Discovery Camp is perfect for our preschoolers
(3-Pre-K, potty trained). Day Camp is great for

our entering Kinder + Form 1 students. 
Register at campanothen.org



4-8 BOOK FAIR

11-15th; 29th

DAYLIGHT SAVINGS - MARCH 10TH

Anothen means From Above

Anothen Outdoor Academy
Follow us on Facebook/Instagram for more pictures and information

Don’t forget to dress up each day, March 4-
8th! We will be having fun reading Dr Suess
books and celebrating Reading!

DR SUESS WEEK

EASTER BASKETS

We will be asking for egg donations for an Easter egg
hunt the week before Spring Break!  Watch for more

information from your teacher in brightwheel!

NO SCHOOL!
Happy Easter and Spring Break

We have an in person and
online book fair going on!  
The book fair will be in the
main building, kitchen area.

5-6 ONE FISH, TWO FISH, LET’S ALL FISH!

Stay after school and go fishing in the
pond by the trollies!  Everything will be
provided!

In 
Don’t forget to spring forward on March 10th!  

We know this can be hard on little ones!  Some
tips we have found is to gradually adjust your

routine and control the lights so bedtime still feels
dark!


